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November 2024

missionaries to Mexico

Greetings,

It"s always a privilege to write you with an update
form the Yucatan Peninsula as we serve together
for the furtherance of the gospel.

Our fall season brings us a full calendar, we often
have church groups visiting and then we move
into our annual Leadership Conference
which is a great time of ministry for
our church as we host many local
pastors to come and hear the
word of God.

In October we had a church
visiting from Colorado, where
we were able to organize an
evangelistic  campaign in a
municipality about an hour away.
Our church supports a missionary there
who ministers in the Mayan dialect that is
spoken in our part of Mexico. We were
able to distribute 10,000 John and
Romans and we saw just about
100 people come to the meeting
where our guest pastor preached
in Spanish and our missionary
translated into Mayan. We saw
some 27 souls saved, and 30
bibles handed out for free. It was
a great day and we rejoiced for
the work of God we all had a part in.
This same group while visiting the local
coffee shop in the morning invited a young lady
who works there, and she has come to our church
services the last few weeks.

In the final days of October we hold our Leadership
Conference, this year our theme was Renew. There
was excellent preaching and some great sessions in
the morning. Also, we were able to gift each pastor
with a package of soul winning material that they
could take back to their church and train their own
people to own the great commission in their area.
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One of our guest pastors came a few days early and
we were able to take him to one of our village works
where he taught and we saw one young man saved
to the glory of God.

We are asking for prayer our possible involvement
in starting a Bible Institute. We already have

v one in or church where we have a handful

of students, but recently a group of
pastors approached me and were
\ looking for direction and help with
s materials, which | gladly offered,
so we would appreciate your
prayers on that front. Also please
continue to pray about our 2nd
floor situation, we are planning on
resubmitting our plans since there 25
is a new administration in place now. %

Earlier this year we hosted a ministry called
- Campaigns for Christ, where we were £ 2
able to involve some local churches £
in a great evangelistic effort that '
resulted in many souls saved and a
¢ new Baptist Church being formed.
Next year they are returning for
some more campaigns, and we
have helped than to work with
some more national pastors we

know. Anyone who would like to
come down for the trip can go to
https://www.campaignsforchrist.org/ for
more information.

Thank you and God bless you for your faithful
support of our ministry in Mexico

Thank you and God bless,

Bro Mitchell Muller

Colossians 4:3, Withal praying also
Jor us, that God would open unto us a
door of utterance...
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